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COURT HEARING DATE 
 
Aurelia Metals Limited (“Aurelia” or the “Company”) advises that it has been notified that the court hearing date to 
consider the validity of the appointment of voluntary administrators by Glencore to the Company has been 
changed and the court hearing will now be held over 2 days on the 4-5 November 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 


